
Paddle the Nottawasaga River May 25th 2023 





Our second great paddle of the 2023 season will be on the Nottawsaga River on 
Thursday May 25th at 10:00 am . We will meet at The Tim Hortons parking lot on 
First Street at 9:00 am and then proceed to Free Spirit Tours at 28 Sunset Court 
Wasaga Beach just over the main Schoonertown bridge on River Road West.  



Canoe and Kayak rentals are available here freespirittours.ca along with canoe/
kayak shuttle to the start point at Wasaga Sports Park at 1888 Klondike Park Road.  
We will leave some cars at Free Spirit and then proceed on the shuttle to the start 
point by 10 am. If you own your own canoes/kayaks please feel free to bring 
them. The paddling trip will take about 2.5 hours from the Wasaga Sports Park to 
the end point at the Schoonertown bridge. After the trip we will have lunch at 
Boston Pizza in Stonebridge Mall. 


• Remember to bring all required boating safety equipment.


• Remember to sign a Paddling waiver (located on the paddling page on the 
Probus BM website) and email a signed photo or scan to Michael Coward 


• Guests may sign the waiver at the put in point.


• Contact Michael Coward michael.coward@gmail.com) if you plan to go by 
May 23rd at 7 pm.
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